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May 2024 FAYAL FIRE DEPARTMENT REPORT

CALLS FOR SERVIVCE 20 TOTAL CALLS INCLUDING MUTUAL AID
9 FIRE REQUESTS FOR SERVICE
11 EMS REQUESTS FOR SERVICE

STAFFING ;
12 FULLY QUALIFIED FIREFIGHTERS
8 QUALIFIED EMRS

TRAINING;

During the month the fire department staff trained for 6 hours on pump
operations. Also 3 hours training of tri department training with Eveleth
and Gilbert fire departments was forcible entry that was done at the old
high school.



Chief Shykes and firefighter Chad attended the Arrowhead Firefighters
regional meeting in Nashwauk. Chief Shykes attended a St. Louis County
chief’s association meeting in Virginia.

Chief Shykes attended a two-day training session in Duluth. The
conference was Under One Roof witch delt with malty discipline
agencies working together.

Chief Shykes worked on a Minnesota Energy grant.

Chief Shykes reviewed new OSHA requirements that are being proposed
specifically for emergency services.

Chief Shykes and Deputy Chief Hoffmann worked on budgetary
concerns for Engine 2 re-chassis project.

Submitted by,

Steve Shykes
Fire Chief



